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Dear President Qiu Yong,  

 

On behalf of Kyoto University, it is my great pleasure to extend my warmest congratulations 

to you and your colleagues on the occasion of Tsinghua University’s 110th anniversary. 

 

With a long and distinguished history, Tsinghua University is renowned internationally as one 

of China’s foremost academic institutions, with a reputation for education and research of the 

highest caliber.   

 

At Kyoto University, we greatly value our close partnership with Tsinghua University—a 

partnership which has borne fruit in the form of numerous collaborative endeavors, including 

the establishment of a jointly-operated laboratory at Tsinghua Shenzhen International Graduate 

School, and the launch of a successful double-degree program. I look forward to the further 

development of our institutional partnership as we move into the future.  

 

Once again, please accept our most sincere congratulations on Tsinghua University’s 110th 

anniversary, and our very best wishes for your continued success. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

Nagahiro Minato 

President 

 


